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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT  

18th – 20th MARCH 2024 

 

We are delighted to invite you and your child/ren to attend a 30-minute information session on 

Tuesday 30th January at 3.30 p.m. to discuss the arrangements for our residential visit to 

Caythorpe.  

 

At that meeting we’ll give you more details of our visit and issue some forms for you to 

complete. The children are very welcome to attend.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on 30th January.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Ockwell 
Miss Ockwell 

Assistant Head & Class Teacher 

 


